
North Hampton Recreation Committee 

Attendees: Joe Manzi, Danielle Strater, Jane Morse, Dale Rochford, Marty Tavitan, Chris Poppalardo, 
Willow Foley 

 

1. Peter Brogowski in attendance as Ski Club Outreach Coordinator 2022. Great turnout, great 
kiddos, great chaperone support. All lessons going well. Up to approximately 35 or so enrolled. 
We go up on Thursday. 

Recreation Commission Update: Joe will advise who will need to renew their terms; Based on current bi-
laws Wally Kilgore will no longer be an active commissioner. Board voted to make a recommendation to 
nominate Peter Brogowski as new Commissioner. Joe will take to the Select Board for the upcoming 
Select Board Meeting. 

2. Santa Breakfast recap- All went great; Santa was amazing! Great turnout; covid guidance were 
easy to execute; Commission suggested looking into a Blackstone outdoor grill as electric and 
blowing circuits were a problem at “Old Town Hall” as well as current Rec Center. Group will 
look at options, cost, possible donation with NHYA, PAL, etc. and come to next meeting with 
suggestions/ solution/ next steps. 

3. Egg Scramble: 4/9/22 rain date 4/15; Stuffed eggs ordered, Willow reached out to her contact 
for donations for goodie bags.  Bunny nomination (Santa Claus aka TV) Last few years bunny 
(Max S.) is away at college. School site, set up and timing similar to last year, fire truck bringing 
over the bunny 

4. Memorial Day Parade Day- Jane reached out to the American Legion and they will be having the 
parade. Will need a permit from state and town. More to plan during next meeting 

5. Ol’ Home Day- discussed adding fireworks vs. during or in addition to Winterfest funds, 
fundraising permitted; Road Race discussed being brought back to town; grill use, many events. 
More discussions and planning scheduled at next meeting 

6. Scholarship- Card Program being finalized; Gives those in need privacy 
7. Summer Camp- Memberships are currently available for registration. We have 50 or so thus far; 

Open Positions- Youth Program Coordinator 30 hours a week, year round and will be posted 
shortly  

8. Senior Lunch- Very successful with lots of new people. Corned Beef Lunch, new trips such as 
bowling being planned 

9. Other Items: Rec Center acquired a Foozball table via donation. Scott with Highway department 
assisted with moving to its new home. 

10. NHYA Update:  
a. 2nd Annual North Hampton Ice Rink was a success with the support of the Town of North 

Hampton as well as the North Hampton Fire Fighters Association. 
b. K-8th grade basketball program has been a success; We had great participation, 

wonderful coaches and kiddos. 3rd-8th travel teams participated in both Exeter and 
Stratham leagues. The 3&4 grade girls participated in a 3v3 league for the first time- 
very successful. Sign-ups for PreK and UP Soccer; PreK and Up baseball/softball 
registration is now open. As well as Fall Travel and Rec Soccer- PreK -8th grade.  



c. We will be part of the Ocean Gaming again for 2022 with 10 dates. Schedule 
forthcoming.  


